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QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS – SERIES 4 
 
Q1. We will provide approximate locations for new core holes in the structure as part of the project 

drawings, however, changes and adjustments are typically necessary during construction. As 
such, we are requesting that scanning of the existing concrete to suit new cores be the 
responsibility of the contractor and review of the scanning be completed during the construction 
phase of the project. Is this acceptable? 

 
A1. Yes. That is acceptable.  
 
 
 
ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE ABOVE RFP REMAIN UNCHANGED. 
  


